
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

February 2021! Issue 72 
Welcome to Woodside’s February newsletter, we hope you 

all enjoy! We would like to welcome any recommendations 

you may have to add in our monthly newsletter. For 

example; poems, short stories, jokes or any other comments.  

 
   

                                                                                 
This month’s topic of the month is: 

‘Love & Family’  
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Entertainment   

 

 

Unfortunately, due to covid'19 we haven’t been fortunate enough 

to allow outside entertainment in to our home, however staff have 

been busy keeping residents entertained by;  

                                                            Crafts  

Knitting  

Board games  

Painting  

Playing cards  

Singing   

Skyping Families   

And lots more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Getting to know our staff  

In the spotlight this month…  

Caroline – Home Manager  

 
 

 

  

 

We would like to Welcome Caroline to 

Woodside, who has recently become our new 

home manager!  

  

 

 
 

               



 

 

 

 

SNOW DAY 2021!!! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We had great fun on our snow days! Our residents (and staff) 

enjoyed watching the snow come down, a few residents even had 

fun throwing snowballs at staff! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

      We would like to say a big                  

Thank-you!!!  
 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding during this 

difficult time. 

Here at Woodside, we would like to reassure you all we are doing 

all we possibly can to keep our residents and staff safe to the best 

of our ability and we thank you for your patience and kind words. 

We have now all received our first dose of the vaccine! 

To remind everyone - visits are made by 15 MINUTE appointment 

slots please book in advance as spaces are being taken up rapidly 

as you all can imagine the excitement of seeing your loved ones 

again. 

Please do wear your masks. There are also rules in place for social 

distance visits to keep your loved ones safe from COVID-19 such 

as using the mobile phone during your window visit with your 

loved ones. 

Once again thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter, 

stay safe! 

 

LOVE WOODSIDE  

                                                              xxx 
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